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FOR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION:
Limited Mina and Arafa Camp Slots Available for Hajj 2025

The National Commission on Muslim Filipinos - Bureau of Pilgrimage and Endowment (NCMF-
BPE) is pleased to announce the successful acquisition of camp spaces in Mina and Arafa good
for 5,000 pilgrims, secured within the timeframe stipulated by the Ministry of Hajj and Umrah
(MoHU).

However, due to the extremely limited availability of these coveted slots, the NCMF-BPE
urgently advises all prospective pilgrims who have finalized their passport preparations and
Mutawwif payments to remit their payments IMMEDIATELY. pe

Payment processing will continue only until all available camp slots are filled. Once the
allocated spaces are exhausted, no further payments can be accepted.

Prospective pilgrims are strongly encouraged to contact their NCMF-BPE accredited sheikh or
the nearest Regional/Provincial Hajj Registration and Processing Center (HRPC) without delay to
initiate payment procedures and guarantee their accommodation.

You may also contact the NCMF-BPE through the contact details provided below:

ZAINO M. USUDAN

Chief
Pilgrimage Operations Division, BPE

79 Jocfer Annex Building., Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101 150 6007 iy
Trunkline No.: (02) 5322-3400 / Tel. No. (02) 6952-4540 / Telefax No. (02) 6952-4079 suReAy vemTas g
Email: externalrelations@ncmf.gov.ph / ncmf.osec@gmail.com




